Art Room Update. =« Mrs. Rupp-Hardenbrook

End-of-the-Year
Portfolios

In May or June this year, each
student will make a portfolio. These
will be used to take home all the
student’s artwork at once. Keeping
the artwork at school is essential for
the large selection of work needed
for art shows and ends the damage
that occurs when work is taken
home in back packs. Included with
the artwork will be an information
sheet so you and your child may
review all that he or she learned in
art throughout the year.

6rade-Level Art Shows
On view in Fyle's Cafeteria

Open House Dot Display
October 2, 2019

Kindergarten: April 13th-17th
Week of The Fyle Talent Show

1st Grade: March 19th-27th

In Conjunction with FPG Movie Night

2nd Grade: March 4th-8th
Week of the Fyle PARP Events

3rd Grade: May 13th-20th
Week of The Third Grade Musical

National and New York
State Standards in
The Visual Arts

Connecting
Students:

e view and discuss notable works of
art within art history.

e understand that artworks are
artifacts of different cultures,
societies, and times.

Creating

Students:

* make art that has personal
meaning with original ideas.

» mark with a variety of media.

* learn a variety of techniques.

* safely use a variety of tools.

Responding

Students:

* know that art can tell a story.

* learn to read the visual language
of images.

* interpret artworks’ moods and
meanings.

Presenting

Students:

* prepare a collection of their
artwork for an end-of-the-year
portfolio.

* choose artwork for showing.

* know where art is displayed.



